
From: Adam Roberts  
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 4:21 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Cc: Erika Wozniak 

Subject: Gift Accepted by 39th Alderman Samantha Nugent - 11/17/2020 

 

Good afternoon Mr. Superfine,  
 
I hope all is well.  
 

I would like to report that today, 11/17/2020, Alderman Nugent received a copy of the book 
"The POWER of the POSSIBLE" by Valerie Groth in the mail. 
 

Per the back cover of the book, the text is valued at $14.99. Photos of both the front and back 
covers of the book are attached.  
 

Please let the record reflect the acceptance of this gift.  
 

Should you need additional information, please let me know.  
 

Thank you,  
Adam  
 

 
Adam Roberts 
39th Ward Public Service Office 
Alderman Samantha Nugent 
 



 



 


